
  

  

LE MARE GOLD CORP. APPOINTS ANDREAS SCHLEICH TO BOARD  

Vancouver, British Columbia – August 19, 2020 - Le Mare Gold Corp. (TSXV: LMGC) (“Le 
Mare” or the “Company”) announces that, effective immediately, Mr. Andreas Schleich has 
been appointed to the Company’s Board of Directors. 

Mr. Schleich comes with 20 years of management expertise in the IT & Marketing industry and 
served as executive in multi-cultural and global environments in Germany, Denmark, Mexico 
and Canada. He is serial CEO and hired-gun executive with more than 20 years of management 
expertise in IT & Marketing. He prospers when faced with compound business problems, often 
finding winning solutions lurking beneath the surface. He has a track record of creating 
measurable results and served as executive in multi-cultural and global environments in 
Germany, Denmark, Mexico and Canada. He holds a BBA in Marketing and International 
Business. 

The Company has accepted the resignation of Mr. Philip Kwong from the Board.  The Company 
wishes to thank Mr. Kwong for his contributions and wishes him all the best in future 
endeavours. 

For further information, please contact: Le Mare Gold Corp. 
 
Yari Nieken 
Phone: 604.328.0425 
E-Mail: ynieken@gmail.com 
 
Further information about the Company is available under our profile on SEDAR at www.sedar.com. 
 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in policies of the TSX 
Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
 


